
How Can We Save The World?
Welcome back! 

We hope you had a fabulous Festive 

break with your family and are 

ready to kick start a fabulous term 

3. This term we will become real 

life superheroes as we go on secret 

missions, solve problems and help 

save the world! We will end the 

term with a superhero day where 

the children can dress up as their 

favourite superhero character. 

First Week Back:

To support us with our superhero 

core text, ‘Supertato’  please can 

we ask each child to bring in a 

vegetable. We would appreciate a 

variety e.g potatoes, leeks, carrots, 

parsnips, broccoli, mini sweetcorn, 

onions or a vegetable of your 

choice. 

Literacy 

In Literacy, we will be looking at a range 

of ways to help save the planet. We will 

look at becoming real life superheroes. 

We will continue to practise our 

segmenting and blending skills to help us 

with our reading and writing. We will be 

learning to read and write CVC words and 

simple phrases.

Maths
In the coming weeks, your child 
will be diving even deeper into 

exploring numbers 1-5, 
solidifying their understanding 
of these foundational numbers. 
They will also be learning about 
length, height, and time. As the 
term progresses, we will delve 
into numbers 6, 7, 8, 9, and 10, 
as well as the fascinating world 

of 3D shapes.

PE
In PE we will be developing our 
gymnastic skills. We will learn 
to travel with confidence and 
skill around, under, over and 

through balancing and climbing 
equipment. Our PE day is on a 
Friday, please come to school 

in your PE kit.

Key Dates
We have our school trip planned to 

Kiddicity. 
Monday 10th February (morning trip) 

- Pooh Bear Class
Monday 10th February(afternoon 

trip) - Care Bear Class
Tuesday 14th January- Learning 

Showcase.


